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Friday 24th February 2023 

 
Confirmation: Appeal for Refreshment donations 

 
Dear parents/ guardians,  
 
We are delighted to once again be able to celebrate the sacrament of 
Confirmation in the church as a whole school community, and we are 
very much looking forward to next Thursday. 
 
As was usually the case, pre-Covid, we will be inviting P7 parents, 
family members, sponsors and pupils for tea, coffee and refreshments 
after the Mass in the parish hall, where a professional photographer 
will also be located for anyone wishing to avail of his services. 
 
At this time, we would like to appeal to parents/ guardians to donate 
buns/ biscuits etc. for what is always an enjoyable gathering. We do 
the same when it comes to First Holy Communion to add to the sense 
of occasion for both very important moments in our children’s lives. 
 
Please leave any donations in the office from Monday morning (27th 
February) through to Thursday morning (2nd March) of next week. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
C Donnelly 
Principal 
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